



Dear Friends,

This is an invitation to you to stay in touch with the Redemptorist Monastery during the "physical distancing" we are practising to keep everyone safe during this time of COVID-19.

First method: **E-mail**

To receive our communications on a regular basis, we request you to simply send your *new* email address to: cssrperth.secretary@gmail.com

E-mail addresses are kept securely.

If you would like to unsubscribe just let us know by contacting us at the same above address.

You are welcome to have others who come to the monastery (but for whom we do not have an email address) also send in their E-mail address. The same applies to your relatives and friends. If they would care to receive our communications (which will be daily while the churches are closed) please have them also send in their <u>E-mail</u> addresses.

Second method: Snail mail

. For anyone who is unable to receive Emails and who would like to have our communications please send us your full and complete *Postal address*

Snail mail communications will go out weekly, unlike E-mail communications which go out daily.

If you have any questions, please refer them to my email address: cssrperth.secretary@gmail.com or phone during office hours, 8.00 am – 3.00 pm Monday through Friday. My number is (08) 9328 6600

With thanks!

Loreta Williams

Secretary

Redemptorist Monastery. 190 Vincent Street. North Perth. WA. 6006

MARCH 26, 2020